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By: Natasha G. Kohne, Rebecca Kocsis (Legal Project Analyst)

The Supreme Court’s unusual decision to ask for a response has been seen as a possible signal

that at least one of the Court’s judges is interested in the case between hiQ and LinkedIn. The

Supreme Court has given hiQ Labs until May 26 to file its response. We will continue to

monitor for updates in this case. 
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